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House committee on climate change ? 

In order to keep the cost of housing less... we shall mandate increases to housing 

costs. 

Cost to put in a EV charger is $400 (so says google).  

That doesn't cover 2 or even 3 new lines to bring the power to the community. 

 Have you considered the increase demand to the power grid ?   

If we want to tear out damn dams we are left with coal and Nuclear, (and with the 

exception of Gov Mansion we kinda don't like gas for electric needs). 

Rumor is you can run a house for 3 days on a EV battery... maybe we aught to 

charge at work and use the car to run our houses at night ? 

This might reduce wildfires and the need for fire risk map Bills, as we would not have 

lines going to the communities of Oregon. 

 

But I am a no on HB 2961 
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